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TOWN OF BARRE, VERMONT 
    DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING 
                  149 Websterville Road 

                       P.O. Box 116 

             Websterville, VT 05678-0116                                                                

                      Tel. Barre 479-2595 

                                                            Email  Hhinrichsen@barretown.org 

      

  

 

TRAFFIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

                                          FEBRUARY 18, 2015 

                 THERE WILL BE NO FEBRUARY MEETING  
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